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Springer will make several major announcements at 
highly anticipated Season Announcement Party.
The Springer Opera House will host the annual Season Announcement Party on Thursday,  
February 21, 2019.  A reception with complimentary food and beverages begins at 6:00 p.m., 
followed by a presentation in McClure Theatre at 7:00 p.m. that will unveil the Springer’s 
2019-20 Broadway Season.  This event is a by invitation only event for Springer Season ticket 
holders, Springer Society Members, and PRESS!  

The Springer will have several major announcements regarding: 

• The Springer’s acquisition of a highly-restricted Broadway musical.
• The production of a new play by America’s premier rising playwright – a Georgian.
• The state of the Springer after the flooding of the basement last week.

Please note, due to clean up from flooding of the main theatre, this event will be held in McClure 
Theatre.  The entrance is just around the corner from the main entrance to the Springer on 1st 
Avenue. 


